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If you have any books that you were going to donate to the 

Leaders are Readers, please bring them to the June meeting.  

Vickie will distribute them around town to the little libraries 

over the summer. Each book will be tagged with, “Donated by 

Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club PPWC64.org” 

 

Vickie is also collecting wine corks. We are getting very close 

to 500.  If you have any, please bring them to the June 

meeting 

 

Summer is here and Covid seems to be leveling which means 

activities are starting up again.  We have been without our 

friends, smiles, laughs and companionship.  There are many 

outside walking trails around town.  There are many benches 

for sitting and talking.  Call a member and see if they want to 

walk or just sit and talk.  Let’s start to get to a new normal.  

 

Please enjoy your summer and stay safe. 

 

Carol Theile has graciously offered her home for the August 

12th gathering.  We will let you know closer to the date if we 

are going to have food. 

 

The Clubwoman Magazine is available for download.   


